# Bearwood Primary & Nursery School

# Bearwood Bulletin Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> July 2025



Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Upcoming Dates

**July 2025** 

Wed 16<sup>th</sup> – Year 6 Trip

**Thurs 17**<sup>th</sup> – Oak Base STEM day

Fri 18<sup>th</sup>: Last day of term

September 2025

Wed 3rd - INSET day

Thursday 4th -

Autumn 1 begins

Monday 8th: Oak 2

start

Tuesday 9th: Meet the

Teacher session

@3:45pm

24th - 26th Y6

residential

Friday 26th PFA

Sponsored Event

Tuesday 30th: Oak 2

Parent breakfast & Phonics workshop

Safeguarding Matters

We are fully committed to ensuring that consistent effective safeguarding procedures are in place to support families, children and staff in the school community.

If you are worried about a child or need to contact a member of the

Safeguarding Team, please call the school office on 01202 590703 or email:

school@bearwood.poole.sc

h.uk

#### 2025/2026 Dates

Attached to our communications this week is our handy Bearwood Planner for 2025 - 2026 which will also be coming home today as a paper copy for you to pop on your fridge at home! Please also be reminded school finishes on Friday 18<sup>th</sup> July at 3:30pm.

# Walking Home permissions - September 2025

For those who are due to be in Y5 & Y6 (Maple base) from September, please see a letter in today's communication where you can log your consent for your child to leave the classroom independently.

### Maple base pencil cases - September 2025

For those who are due to be in Y5 & Y6 (Maple base) from September, please see a letter in today's communication regarding pencil cases. Please respond to the link on the form if you require any help with this.

Thank you

## After school clubs and wrap around care

Take a look at the enclosed letter from Premier – we have a great range of clubs being offered from September – why not try one in the Autumn?

# PFA Update

Thank you to everyone who supported the Summer Fayre last week by donating items, buying raffle tickets or coming along on the day. The Fayre raised £1700 which will all go towards supporting activities for the children.

There will be a Frozen Friday this week, including some of the drinks, sweets and prizes left from the Fayre - cash or card accepted.

**Save the date**: Friday 26th September will be a sponsored safari stomp! More information will be shared when we are back in September.

Thank you for supporting the PFA this year, have a great summer holiday!

#### **Summer Building Works**

Over the Summer holidays, the Treehouse building will be removed from our school site. Please be mindful of the building works taking up some of the car park.

#### New hot school meal provider - Chartwells

From September our hot meal provider will be 'Chartwells'. You will still be able to order your child's meal through the MCAS app. Please see the menus and further information that will be shared via email this week. Thank you